Sample Business Meeting Request for Staff Reports

Hi ASPers,

Now that the November Meeting is open, it is time to ask our elected trusted servants for their reports.
We will dedicate the next week to the reports of the "staff" of ASP. Please feel free to ask any of us
questions. About our reports, about our service positions, etc. The next week is for our member to
receive reports from each of the trusted servants that run ASP behind the scenes, and for the members
to better understand what we do and how we do it.

This portion of this month's Business Meeting will last through Monday, November 7th.

Love and SERENITY,
Steve



